
Cessnock Basketball’s Primary School Challenge is a one-day      
tournament open to students from Year 3 to Year 6. A fun day 
of friendly competition for boys and girls. We encourage all 
schools to enter girls and boys sides.

For more information and to register visit our website:

www.cessnockbasketball.com.au/primary-school-challenge

BRING YOUR SCHOOL!


